
This week,  there have 
been some very strange 
things happening in our  

Reception classes! 

On arriving at school in 
the morning, the  

children were met by 
something resembling a 
crime scene.  There was 

a giant boot coming 
through the ceiling and 
an enormous beanstalk 

hanging down.   

Attached to this was a 
very important message, 
asking for the children’s 
help in finding a missing 

golden egg. 

Miss Kincaid and Mrs 
Walker were very 

pleased that all the  

children agreed to help 
in solving the mystery.  

They have done a great 
job being detectives! 
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COVID Vaccination Appeal 

I am delighted to tell you that the total raised for this appeal currently stands at just 
over £4300 – your generosity as AMAZING! We thank most warmly those who have con-
tributed, please pass this on to any of your friends and family who have helped to support 

our campaign. 

We have had an anonymous donor come forward who has offered to increase the amount 
raised by 25% – which is the amount of Gift Aid which could have been claimed by taxpay-

ers and increases the amount given also by non-gift aiders. 

We are indeed responding to the call of Pope Francis in Fratelli Tutti : This moves us to 
respond to our sister or brother in need, whoever they are, wherever they may come from 

(FT, 72). 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



We wanted to share with you a few lovely photos which arrived a bit late for 
last week’s Mental Health Awareness Week blog. Great to see that folks are 
still getting out and about in the fresh air, close to nature and exercising to 

maintain and improve their mental health. 

We still need you to email any birthday photos, achievement  
photos, good news  etc that you would like to share on the blog.   

Due to bubbles and social distancing rules nobody in school will be able to do 
this job yet. 

Please email to  

blog@st-bernadettesprimary.co.uk  
by 10am Thursdays Thank you! 



Dylan, Isaac and Matthew all 
took park in the Wallsend 

Harriers Winter Grand Prix 
during lockdown.  

Here they are receiving their 
medals. 

Well done, lads! 

Hannah was  

delighted to take 

part in her first 

 swimming gala 

since Covid19 
lockdown began. 
She swam in 4 

races and got 4 
personal bests. 

Absolutely brilliant!  



Mass: Sunday 11.30am  
Fr John McElhone— 0191 2623820 

Message from Fr John 

We have launched new more interactive websites  

These can be found at: 

www.staidanschurch.uk 

www.stbernadetteschurch.uk 

From the latest government update on 12th April Covid 
restrictions remain in place across the UK, however,  

under these guidelines Places of Worship are allowed to 
remain OPEN for public service. We will continue to 
celebrate Masses as we have been since January. Mass 
will be celebrated at St Aidan’s on Sunday (10.00am) 
and Wednesday (9.30am) only and will continue to be 
held at St Bernadette’s at 11.30am each Sunday.  

Private Masses with no congregation will be celebrated 
outside of those times.  

  

Nursery  Olly 

Reception (AW) Ava 

Reception (SK) Loui 

Year 1 tbc 

Year 1/2 Ellis F 

Year 2 Gene 

Year 3 Kai 

Year 3/4 Harry S 

Year 4 Poppy 

Year 5 Ellie S 

Year 5/6 tbc 

Year 6 Kora 

 
 
           

 

             

 


